

15th October 2009.

Soccerwise

Office 6, 83 Brighton Road,

ELWOOD. VIC. 3184.

Dear Andrew,

RE: MALVERN MEMORIAL KINDERGARTEN - FUNDRAISER

Thank you for your kind support and generous donation to our recent Trivia Night fundraiser. We are thrilled to advise that it was a great success and managed to raise over \$9,000, with the auctions making up a majority of this amount.

The event would not have been possible without the support of our local community and in particular those that made a donation. All contributors were identified and thanked on the night and will also be mentioned in our upcoming newsletter. We now look forward to achieving our fundraising target for the year and continuing the fabulous standard of early childhood learning at our centre.

We trust that our families will join us in wishing you all the best in 2010 and will return your kind support.

With thanks again, we remain,

Yours faithfully, -

Jacqui Brown, Susie Hume & Alex Levy,

Fundraising Committee,

Maluara Mamarial Kindargartan